
 

 

October 5, 2022 
 
 
To: Carlisle SynTec Systems’ Manufacturer’s Representatives, Distributors, and Authorized 
Applicators  
 

Re: Material Supply Plan Update – Effective October 5, 2022 
 
Supply of several products has improved significantly, and as a result, effective October 5, 2022, the 
below items will no longer be restricted and managed under Carlisle’s Material Supply Plan (MSP): 
 

• Bonding Adhesives: 90-8-30A, Sure-Weld TPO, Low-VOC TPO and EPDM, and EPDM x-23 
Low-VOC  

• EPDM  

• PVC and KEE HP 
 
We will continue to work closely with our raw material suppliers and will make adjustments as necessary 
to the Material Supply Plan. We appreciate your continued support of Carlisle SynTec Systems. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kevin Somers 
Director of Sales 
Carlisle SynTec Systems 
 


